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The Annual General Meeting for Biathlon Yukon will be held on May 

12 at 7PM in the Sport Yukon Boardroom.  While all are welcome to 

attend, the space in the room is limited and so we will have a zoom link 

available – just email to ask for it.   

We are now taking a well-deserved rest from biathlon and waiting for the 

snow to melt and “Range Lake” to dry up.  Stay tuned for when dryland 

practices will be starting up again! 

Registration information will be coming out shortly.  We are still putting 

together days and times for our Bears programs, which was hugely 

popular this past season.  If you haven’t gotten back to your coach yet 

about next year, please do so by May 12. 

At the end of May there will be a litter pick up on the entire Grey Mt. 

Road.  Many hands make light work, and so all members are welcome to 

join us.  We will wait to see what the snow conditions are like before 

picking a date! 

There will be official’s courses and coaching courses held in the Fall. If 

you are interested in taking part, let us know and your name will be added 

to the list.  

Have a wonderful Spring and stay tuned for our summer events! 
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